Brummett, Elizabeth

From: Lawrence Mathis

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2021 12:58 PM

To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Case No HR-20-184510, Hearing Date January 25, 2021

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Attn: Andrew Rice, Historic Landmark Commission

| am the next door neighbor of 121 Laurel Lane. | live at 119 Laurel Lane.

| have reviewed the plans provided by Rindi McDonald and Don Harris for their garage apartment and it is totally
satisfactory to me. Like a lot of old structures in the neighborhood, their existing garage is obviously beyond a simple
repair. The new structure as designed appears compatible with the historic nature of our neighborhood and would
contribute to it. No doubt a new structure would be a safer addition than the current structure.

You may contact me with any questions.

Thank you.

Larry Mathis
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